
 
APRIL 5, 2017 - ALL SCHOOL ASSESSMENT SPECIAL TESTING SCHEDULE 

 REVISED AND UPDATED NOTIFICATION 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
On Wednesday, April 5, 2017, District 88 will be administering the state-mandated SAT exam to Grade 11 
students, a Pre-SAT called the PSAT 10 to all Grade 10 students and the state-mandated Illinois Science 
Assessment to all students enrolled in Biology.  On these days, Addison Trail and Willowbrook will be following 
a special testing schedule. 
  
According to our records, your son or daughter will not be testing on April 5.  Therefore, April 5th will 

be considered a non-attendance day for your student. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (630) 530-3993, or any member of our 
assessment team at the phone numbers listed below. 
 

Addison Trail High School Willowbrook High School 

Courtney DeMent, Assistant Principal 
(630) 628-3306 

Doug Wildes, Assistant Principal 
(630) 530-3444 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adam Cibulka 
DuPage High School District 88 
Director of Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment 
 


